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From: Jackie Campbell <jackiecampbelldvm@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 8:09 AM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: Re: FILE NUMBER: SF2324

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

My apologies I did not include necessary information.  
 
Jackie & Kevin Campbell  
4350 Green Mountain Drive 
Colorado Springs, CO 80921 
719-465-4024  
 
My Office contact below.  
 
 
 
 

On Apr 18, 2024, at 8:05 AM, Jackie Campbell <jackiecampbelldvm@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
Good morning,  
 
I would like to echo my support of the sentiments presented today regarding the 
implications of irresponsible development to the existing home owners of Hay Creek 
Valley. While development and growth is anticipated and expected the implications of high 
volume, rapid growth need to be considered and addressed critically for all those involved.  
 
Regards,  
 
Jackie Campbell, DVM, DACVD 
Animal Allergy & Dermatology of Colorado 
5520 N. Nevada Ave Suite 100 
Colorado Springs, CO 80918 
Ph: (719) 358-2636 
Fax: (719) 387-4347 
www.animalallergycolorado.com 
 
 
 

 


